Department of 

Human Resources

Memo

To:
Dr. Randy Poe, Superintendent
             Board Members
From:  Phil Sheehy, Director Human Resources
Date:
June 5, 2018 
Re:
Position Upgrade  – “Internal Controls and Process Auditor”
In support of the five-year strategic organizational plan, a position entitled, “Internal Controls and Process Auditor” is proposed to assist and monitor the day to day operation of the District. As proposed this position would answer to the Superintendent/Designee. 
This position will paid on the Supervisors’ column of the Boone County Classified Management and Supervisor Salary Schedule. It will be mostly funded by not filling the vacant G13 Auditor and Reporting Specialist position.
Human Resources recommends approval of this position, as presented.
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